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M A C O N, GEORGIA 
PROFESSIONAL BLDG. TEL. IVY 2716 

M r . Kermit Geary 
RFD #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

1280 on your dial 

January 19, 1949 

Thank you very much for your report of our reception 
in Walnutport. It is encouraging to hear that our 
signal is heard for such a distance. 

After checking with our log for January 15, we find 
that your report tallies accurately with our log. 
This is to verify same. 

Thank you again for your interest and your report. 
We shall certainly strive to keep our signal strong 
and clear. If we can be of any further assistance 
to you, please do not hesitate to write us. 

Very truly yours, 

RADIO STATION WIBB 

Betty Crowell 
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